
Jeffreyston Community Council 

Jeffreyston Community Council is pleased to announce that the application to the 

Community Lottery Fund has been approved.  

 

The proposal is to remove and replace the tiled surface area, remove the outdated multi 

play unit and replace with new, and re-instate a metal boundary fence around the surface 

area. We will also be installing a dog waste bag dispenser and a nature interpretation 

board. A total amount of £42,500 has been secured. Yes, £42,500! 

 

Thank you to all those who were involved in the consultation and supported the 

application, and I hope we can rely on your continued support moving forward.  

 

So, the journey begins, the council will meet again on the 7th of November when the offer 

will be discussed. There is a huge amount of work to do over the next twelve months and 

I would like to take this opportunity to remind everyone that at the minute we have 3 

vacancies and need a full complement of 6 members in order to function efficiently and 

effectively.  

 

But for now, let’s celebrate this amazing achievement and sincere thanks to you all.  

 

Diolch o galon i chi gyd.  

Marie  

Clerk 

Jeffreyston Community Council 

Arabella Morgan  

Maria Rogers  

Sara Maccreath 

Peter Everall 
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https://www.facebook.com/photo/?fbid=481102370716686&set=a.459343809559209&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXQwT04YsephVwFISvomQSLlKX-TxIzsNnROh-2VuMygnmTtXg396mkNTl5pcg8glsGcs-FFNb6Adn8lng65frVhpoXj7YSjyjSRMpkm5DpmMYSBnyshQsBTAbkGzbsEHVdCxUqwxE9RGatezYn5141&__tn__=EH-R
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